
 

 

 

1st October 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

I have recently been approached by a group of Year 6 pupils who have requested that we 

hold a Beyblades club in school.  Inspired by their initiative and well thought out letter, I have 

agreed that this can take place in school on a Tuesday lunchtime.   

 

If your child would like to join this club, they will need to bring their own Beyblade to play 

with.  We will ask the pupils to hand their Beyblades in at the start of the day and will provide 

each child with a transparent bag that we will put their name on to store them safely away 

until the club.  Beyblades will be returned to the children at the end of the day.  

 

If you have a child who owns a Beyblade, I am sure you will be aware that part of the joy in 

playing with them, is watching them spin into other Beyblades.  With this however always 

comes the risk that they may get scratched or damaged and therefore pupils should only 

join the club and play if they are willing to take this risk. 

 

The club will start next week and will take place in 6D at 12.30pm.  Pupils will have a chance 

to sign up in school for the club and I will give them an early lunch pass if needed so that 

they have eaten by the time the club starts. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs C Findlay    

Headteacher 

 
E-mail:          Fernhill Road, Farnborough 
adminoffice@manor-junior.hants.sch.uk      Hampshire, GU14 9DX 
Website:         Telephone: 01252 544072 
www.manorjunior.com          
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